
 

ABATE of Idaho, LLC. 
02/05/2020 

Call to Order: 7:00PM  

Pledge of Allegiance:  Jay Coulter 

Roll Call:  Paul Booth “Payback”, Bill Brown “Skulls”, Kim Bohlmann, Larry  and Tana Hunter, Rory 
Smith, Digger, Bree Walker, Stacey Coulter, Doug & Deb Khenr, Doug Slagle, Sioux Danes, Jack 
Redmond, Jim Bruneel, Julie, Steve Johnson, “ Sailor” Jerry and “Breezy” Brenda Hunter, Thair Pond, Michelle 
Migneault, Glenda Smith, Nikki Bearss 
 
Officers: 

P Coordinator – Rory “Jester” Smith P Deputy Coordinator – Larry Hunter       
P Sergeant at Arms – Jay Coulter  P Treasurer – Stacie Coulter 
P Secretary – Kim Bohlmann P Legislative Affairs – Paul “Payback” 

Booth 
                  
  Chairs / Volunteers:  

A Road Captain – Jeff “Pinkerton” 
Fitzloff 

P Tech Master – Steve Johnson 

P Photographer– Doug “Bones” Slagle P Membership Secretary – Sioux Danes 
 Membership Recruiter – Vacant P Quartermaster/Products – Larry Hunter 
 Chaplain –  Vacant  Ambassador at Large – Vacant 

            
  Acknowledgements: 

New Members or Guests:   
 

50/50:   Funds from the 50/50 go to the Down Rider Fund.  $1 per ticket, or $5 for six tickets. 
 

 Officer Reports:   
o Coordinator:      

o Cell Phone (need to be on silent or vibrate) 
o Please tip your waiter/waitress accordingly 
o A Motion was made to Have ABATE join MRF. (They are working on a national 

level for profiling, Motion was seconded and passed MSP 



 

o Deputy Coordinator:    
o We Have events coming up that we need help at the tables. Any help would be       
appreciated 
 

o Treasurer:   
o Down Rider fund current balance is. $2352.50 
o General fund current balance is.   $7064.10 
o (The amount shown at the end of the month does not reflect any deposits or 

withdraws) 
 

o Sergeant at Arms:   
o Talked able being prepared for the cold weather riding. Stay aware of moisture on 

the road. Stay warm 
o Take an inventory of your bike 
o Still working on the medical kits  

o Secretary:   
o January Minutes approved  MSP     
o Kim will be gone for the March meeting, Bill “Skulls” Brown will be sitting in for 

me   
 

o Legislative Affairs:     
o Glad we are joining MRF. He encouraged everyone to join individually 
o Great job on black Thursday 
o Talked about the distracted driving bill and not sure it is a good bill to be behind as 

it could possibly give more reasons to be pulled over and profiled. More specific 
wording should be considered. 

 
 
Chair / Volunteer Reports: 

 
o Road Captain:    

o  
o Tech Master:  

o Online membership is coming along 
o A Firewall that checks for illegal log in found 5 threats from North Idaho area and 

Western Montana area 



 

o Photographer:    
o Keep Smiling.  
o Great photo on the front steps of the Capital  

o Membership:    
o Membership update:  

o active members: We have 69 active members 
o New members : Robert “Magpie” Hallberg and Jenifer “Feathers” Hallberg o 

Renewals: Ken Grimmett and Tim Closson 
o Membership Recruiter:   

o Everyone is a recruiter. 
o Product / Quartermaster:  

o Regarding using a different company for screen printing; the fee is $120 for screen 
print, $11 per shirt plus the cost of the shirt.  

o As long as we order every 6 months we do not need to pay the $120 for another 
screen. We need to turn in another order by March 11 to have it ready for April’s 
meeting. 

o Chaplain:   
o This position will remain vacant until further notice. 

o Ambassador at Large:  
o This position will remain vacant until further notice. 

 
 

Break:       CTO:   
 

Committee Reports:  
o Black Thursday – Bree 

o Good News.. we got our RS# 27529 
o We received a thank you note from Heather Scott Rep. 
o Our new sponsor is Senator Guthry. He did a great job presenting the bill. 

Senator Anthon made a motion to send it and it was seconded by Abby Lee 
o Bree will send out a call to action for the next hearing 
o Fingers crossed we have 21 yeses 

o JAMR – Rory 
o It is the 10 Anniversary  
o The JAMR ride logo is finished and on the website. 



 

o Skulls delivered a gun safe that Donna Lee donated it and VNVLVMC 
moved it to Cruisin Biker Wear. The Gun safe holds 24 guns 

New Business:   
  
Long Term:    
 
Up-coming Meetings and Events:   

o 02/05/2020- ABATE General Meeting 
o 02/11/2020 – JAMR meeting at Cruisin Biker wear.  
o 03/04/2020 – ABATE General Meeting 
o 04/04/2020 – Jim Adam’s Memorial Ride (JAMR) 

  
Good of the Order: 
 
Announcements:    

o 02/22/2020 – VNVLVMC anniversary  party 
o 02/23/2020 – Frosty buns Ride at Cycle Addictions  
o 02/29/2020-  Op zero ride and spaghetti feed at Sportsman’s Hideout 
o 04/05/2020 – Cruisin Biker Wear Anniversary 

 
.  
50/50:  $82 was raised, split is $41 
 
Kristi won the 50/50  
Doug “Bones” won the brownies 
Jack won the Creamsicle 
Krisiti won the Strawberry. 
 
Adjourn Time:  7:53PM 


